Sharing Images of Students

Kohimarama School follows guidelines to protect students' privacy and safety at school when we
publish student information. This includes sharing photos of our students. We encourage our
school community to also consider privacy issues when sharing photos and videos taken at school
events.

We are happy for parents to take photos/videos of their children at sports day, cultural day, or
other public school events. If copyright issues apply, such as at a school play, which forbid photos
or videos to be taken, the school makes this known.

If parents want to share photos/videos on social media, they should consider the following:

* Show the images to your children and discuss them before posting them on social media.
This will help your children understand that they should always think about what goes out
to the public on the internet.

 |f the images have pictures of other students, think about editing to remove them.
* Make sure that other students are not named in any online posts.

Parents should remember that posting photos of other people can amount to harassment and
they should take care to ensure photos are fair to other people.

Students are also expected to consider privacy and cybersafety issues when sharing photos and
using social media.
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